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I utilize mail in voting, as do very many citizens of Oregon, and do not want this 

option to be reduced or dismantled in any way. Mail in voting is a key component of a 

free and fair democracy within our state and nation as it supports the ability of more 

citizens to participate in the electoral process. It is a basic point of accessibility. Our 

elections and government work best when all legal voters have access to voting 

procedures, and sadly, there are so many barriers to free and fair voting when 

citizens are limited to attendance at limited polling stations on weekdays that are not 

conducive to the maintenance of mandatory jobs and commitments. Please maintain 

mail in voting as a primary election process in the state of Oregon.  


